
Financial Aid Close 2 Term 

Dear Student: 

After review of your academic record, you are close to the 1.5 max for your current program of study 
and are only being awarded for only two terms. We will review your record after grades post for these 
terms to determine if you are still eligible for aid.  

Maximum Credit Review/Pace 
Under this standard students must complete their degree or certificate within 150% of the program 
length, including all Wallace College attempted credits and all attempted transfer credits accepted into 
the students program of study. All attempted credits, including incomplete grades and repeats, are 
counted toward the 150 % maximum time frame. Students who change their education program or 
graduate and reapply to a new program must still adhere to the maximum credit policy. In other words, 
all of the students previous Wallace College attempted credits and all attempted transfer credits will 
count toward the 150% time frame. Consideration will be given to students completing a second degree 
or certificate. However, a degree audit must be requested from the Registrar’s Office for the second 
degree or certificate. The student will be allowed to continue to receive federal financial aid for 150% of 
the normal length of the second program of study minus hours transferred from the first program of 
study. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Jouvenas 

Anthony Jouvenas 
Financial Aid Director 
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